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Comments: The current Hoodoo RWA acreage should be re classified  as semi-primitive motorized. Access

would be limited to snowmobiles,snow bikes and mountain bikes. Only 20,000 of the 200,00 acres in this area

are compatible with snowmobiling, and when the snow melts they leave no trace. Snowmobiling was allowed in

this area and should be open again.  As for wildlife mountain goats can't survive in snow deeper than 2 feet as

they feed on grasses and lichens and low growing shrubs. Forest Service studies have shown that goats are

more scared of skiers than snowmobiles. IT is my feeling that the Great Burn should again be opened to

snowmobiling.  I make these comments knowing full well that it will make no difference as the Forest Service has

already predetermined the out come as they always do.  


